

Wanless Lane, Hexham Northumberland NE46 1BU



Executive Headteacher: Graeme Atkins

22 May 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

End-of-half term update

I am writing to you with just a few final thoughts before we embark on the half-term break, following my letter to you earlier in the week.

The reopening of school for year 6

Please find attached to this correspondence, a letter for parents and carers of those in year 6 with an update on arrangements for after half-term. I have included it here so that all parents across the year groups know what is happening.

Children of key workers and those who are vulnerable

Thank you to parents and carers for details of who will be in over the next few weeks, including the half-term holiday week.

Remote learning at home

Yesterday, the government provided guidance for parents and carers looking after primary and secondary age children at home. You can find the details here and here. With it being half-term next week, it will be fine for your child to focus on play and down-time, rather than school work, but equally fine if you want to continue with a degree of structure.

As always, we are here for you if you need us. We will have staff in next week and you can contact us through the usual phone and email addresses.

With best wishes to everyone at home.

Yours faithfully

Graeme Akins

Executive Headteacher